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Sunday School:  9:30


Bible Study




            Edea Baldwin

Genesis Bible Study



              Joe Martinez


Sojourners Class




                Joel Beachy
Worship Service:  10:45
Greeter





       Brian Thompson
Worship Leader




          Marcus Diener

Song Leader



        Theresa Ladnier Chisolm

Nursery



              Fern Diener (SS), Katya Landis


Order of Service
Call to Worship
Songs
Children’s Story





         Maria Diener
Offering
     Offertory





         Ronnie Kemp
Sharing & Prayer Time




         Duane Maust
Scripture Reading – Ephesians 1: 15-23
Sermon – “Christ the King”



          Elaine Maust
Response





           April Dardar
Announcements
Benediction
~
After the Children’s Story, children ages 3 and under may go to the nursery.

A special welcome to all our guests!  Please sign the guestbook

on the table in the hall and plan to visit us again soon.


This Week at Jubilee
TODAY
Welcome! Class; Pot Luck; Youth gym night @ 5:00

TUE
Moms’ Group @ 9:30 (see Anita Wansley)
FRI
Men’s Prayer Breakfast @ 6:15
SUN
First Sunday of Advent
Mark Your Calendars…
Dec 18
Pot Luck


Everyone is invited to Jubilee’s monthly “Cooking with Love” pot luck after the service.  Questions? See Rachel Siebel.
Have you checked out Jubilee’s Library facelift? Come to the library and see the new books for all ages, the new arrangement, and additional resources for Bible study, teaching, and preaching. Many thanks to the Seibel family for hours of loving book organization!

Community of Hope continues its first year of offering college scholarships for volunteer service in the community. Four students, including Maria Diener of Jubilee, are currently accumulating 100 hours of service. The Community of Hope Board of Directors (five Jubilee members and five community members) leads this ministry. Welcome to Bob Baldwin, newest Jubilee member of the COH Board. To find out more about this community ministry, talk to Jubilee board members: John Opel (president), Milli Floyd, Beth Graybill, Bob Baldwin, or Elaine Maust. 

Please pray today for our sister church in Jackson, Open Door Mennonite.  As they gather to worship today, they are praying for Jubilee.

Please remember that children should always be accompanied by an adult when leaving the sanctuary.

Mark your calendars for the Ugandan Children’s Choir on March 28 and the Jubilee camp-out on April 13-15! 

If you have information for the December calendar, please send it to DeeDee Baldwin (edeainfj@gmail.com) this week.

Offering for 11/13/11: $2,910 (budgeted $2,224). Year to date (8/1/11-11/13/11): $30,327 (budgeted $33,354). 

Happy Birthday to Amy Seibel (today), Dianna Schiedel (Dec 22), Emma Myers (Dec 23), and Anita Wansley (Dec 26), and Happy Anniversary to John & Bonnie Opel (Dec 26) and Marvin & Jan Reynolds (Dec 26)!
Happy Thanksgiving!
